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The Michigan Association of Orthodontists is looking forward to their upcoming meeting which features 
two excellent speakers; Dr. Neil Kravitz and Tracey Martin, to provide our members with both clinical 
and practice management information. We are also establishing a resident outreach program to the two 
orthodontic residency programs in Michigan to effectively communicate the importance of organized 
orthodontics and how they can get involved, so far these have been very well received! As always we 
are actively involved in having a strong voice in legislation at the state level to serve our profession and 
protect the public, please contact me the Michigan GLAO representative or the AAO for more 
information. 
 


